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Help protect our waterways
Your pet could become a pest! 
Don’t release fish, snails and plants from your aquarium in or near waterways, 
including ponds, lakes, drains, toilets or the ocean. 
They can spread disease, damage natural habitats, and compete for food and space 
with our local species.

Be responsible. 
Return unwanted aquatic pets to your supplier or dispose of them humanely.
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